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CANCELLED:  
APRIL 6, 2020 MEETING 

  
 
Dear Members: 
 
Due to ongoing coronavirus concerns, the Woodbridge Public Library has announced that it will 
remain closed until at least mid-April. 
 
This unfortunately requires us to cancel our April meeting. We will keep you posted regarding any new 
developments or further meeting cancellations. 
 
We wish you and your loved ones health and safety as we navigate these challenging times. 
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